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7th April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to remind you that, according to our records, there is an 

outstanding balance of €150 for school fees from the start of the academic year. 

As you can appreciate, these contributions are essential in helping us provide the best possible learning 

environment and opportunities for all our students. They support everything from additional learning 

resources to extracurricular activities and day-to-day operations.  

Examples of Expenditure supported by payment of school fee: 

• Study Clix 

• Exam Revision 

• Repair upkeep/replacement of school lockers 

• Payment of buses for Extra Curricular Activities 

• Testing 

• Photocopying/printing and binding 

• School Insurance 

• Phone Pouch 

• Visiting speakers 

I kindly ask that this balance be settled as soon as possible. A link to allow for payment will be issued. If 

you are facing difficulties or need to discuss payment arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact the 

school office in confidence. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________   

Peter Creedon     


